St. Margaret’s Academy

Fun Newsletter

Welcome back. We hope you had a fabulous half-term break. We are very much looking
forward to everyone returning to school next month. Next month welcomes the start of
Spring. Hooray! In school, Year 1 have been busy looking for signs of Spring. Take a look at
what they've found in the gallery.
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the longest bunny rabbit measured 129cm,
4ft 3 inches. That's taller than the average
6 year old!

Art

How to draw a rabbit

Year 2 have been learning about The Great Fire
of London. The Great Fire started in a bakery in
Pudding Lane, London.

In school and at home you have been busy

baking bread. It looks fantastic!




Gallery

Fletcher baking at home

Niamh enjoyed pancakes on Shrove Tuesday

Austins' fabulous family

Look carefully to find the starfish Nevaeh found on her plastic pick up

Kaja discovered Spring flowers in Cockington






